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Oakhill Play Area Proposal
Residents have contacted both Milton Keynes Council and the Parish Council to see if it is possible to have a play area in Oakhill.  Following discussions, Milton Keynes Council has identified a site that has sufficient space to accommodate the play area.

The location of the play area would be in the open space at the end of the Portway; off Otterburn Crescent, between Walnuts School and Oakhill. 
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The proposed play area would be constructed in wood to fit with the naturalistic setting. The play equipment to be installed on grass with a reinforcement matting; that allows the grass to grow through and provides impact amelioration.  Metal estate fencing would enclose the play space with the provision of seating.  
Proposed play area detail    
The play area will be primarily aimed at children 8 years and younger and includes  a range of equipment to promote social and physical play:

· Swing set with cradle swings

· Swing set with flat seats

· Seesaw

· Roundabout

· Multiplay with climbing and sliding 

· Sculptural and tactile elements to reflect the Oakhill name and a Great Crested Newt  
How would it look?
The poles are made of a resilient timber, cut straight from the tree so they have a more natural feel. The metal estate railing is a typical detail of rural country houses to fit with the setting and is low maintenance.   

The enclosed plan shows more detail about the equipment and age range.

Your views
We would be keen to get your feedback on the proposal the form below can be posted or   e-mailed back to the parish offices:

Shenley Church End Parish Council

The Cartshed, 19a Shenley Road

Shenley Church End 

MK5 6AB

Or

e-mail  Clerk@shenleychurchend-pc.co.uk
Alternatively, a mailbox has been attached to lamp post near the parish notice board on Otterburn Crescent, where the path goes through to Medbourne.  You can post this sheet into the box and it will be collected.  Please do not place it in an envelope.

We will not put forward any verbal comments, so please take the time to convey your thoughts using the form below, or by emailing.
The closing date for comments is Friday 12 March.
After this date, all comments will be passed to Milton Keynes Council for their consideration.
	Please circle your response or include additional details if appropriate:


	Do you agree with the need for a play area?


	Yes
	No

	Do you agree with the design?


	Yes
	No

	If no, what changes would you like to see?




